

December 3, 2010

Robert B. Warren T: 416-947-5075 rwarren@weirfoulds.com

VIA E-MAIL

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street 27th Floor Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2010-0008

I am counsel to the Consumers Council of Canada. I have received copies of correspondence, dated December 2, 2010, from Messrs. Shepherd and Thompson. Both ask for a 48 hour extension, to Wednesday, December 8, 2010 for the filing of final argument in this matter.

I support their request.

I had, in any event, advised counsel for Ontario Power Generation that, due to an unexpectedly scheduled medical procedure on Monday, December 6, 2010, I was unlikely to be able to file final argument until Tuesday, December 7, 2010.

Yours truly,

WeirFoulds LLP

Robert B. Warren

RBW/vk

c. Crawford Smith (via e-mail)
Charles Kaiser (via e-mail)
Julie Girvan (via e-mail)
All Parties (via e-mail)

3099820.1